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DRAFT

Present:
Andrew Rosenberg, Colin Jones, Max Morris, Charlie Crompton, John Burke, Steve Alexander, Steve McTaggart, Fiona Mackie, Lillian Johnstone, Harley Powell, David McCredie, Ken Jureidini, Mandy Walker, Elisabeth Hodson, Jonathan Craig, Debbie Lewis, Gad Kainer, Frank Willis, Helmut Kalkarnie, Tonya Kara, Leigh Haysom, Jeff Fletcher, Paul Tomlinson
Apologies:
Ian Hewitt

Minutes of 2003 AGM:
Minutes confirmed

      Proposer   Max Morris









Seconded   Mandy Walker






Matters arising from minutes – None

Chairpersons report:   

Max Morris reports that there has been little activity apart from the preparation for the 13th Congress of IPNA in Adelaide.  The chair conveyed his congratulations to Colin Jones and Ken Jureidini for their hard work in hosting IPNA in Australia.

Steve McTaggart proposed a motion of thanks to Colin Jones, Ken Jureidini, Andrew Rosenberg and John Burke for their work.  



Proposal seconded by Max Morris

Motion carried unanimously

Treasurer’s report

The honorary treasurer reports that accounts are in a healthy state. All subscriptions for 2004 are current.  The website will cost $150 pa for upkeep.  This would increase to $500-1000 if the site needed upgrading.  

After allowing for the one of payment $1600 for insurance of the society, there is a modest amount of funds left over.  Investment of some this money was discussed.  Treasurer reported that here was no need for a special subscription in 2005








Proposer:  Charlie Crompton








Seconded: Mandy Walker

Executive for 2005 

The executive(M Morris, W.Wong, C. Crompton, R Walker, C Jones) was reconfirmed 







Proposer: Max Morris









Seconder: William Wong









Carried unanimously

Membership:


New members


Helmut Kalkarni – full 






Leigh Haysom – associate






Jeff Fletcher – associate

Andrew Rosenberg proposed that Sean Kennedy be offered associate membership- seconded by Fiona Mackie

It was unanimously agreed that associate membership is to be free of charge

There was discussion about the different types of membership

Colin Jones suggested that the executive review membership based on the current constitution.

Subscription fee for 2005 calendar year:  This will remain at $AUD100.00  

Committees:


SAC-RACP

Ian Hewitt is current Paediatric representative on SAC Nephrology in Australia.  His current term is up for renewal in 2005.  Need to discuss with him as to whether he wishes to continue.

SPEC of ANZSN
Colin Jones has indicated he will stand down from SPEC at the end of his present term.  He nominated Steve Alexander as his replacement 





Seconded: Steve McTaggert,  

Nomination affirmed by the membership present.

ANZDATA:
Jonathan Craig is appointed paediatric representative. Lillian Johnstone and Fiona Mackie have been on a working party to represent paediatric issues to ANZDATA.  Fiona Mackie reported that the working party has not been active and should be disbanded.  It was agreed that individual members can approach ANZDATA after appropriate discussion on the website. Sub reports analysis should be directed to Jonathan Craig.

TSANZ
Steve Alexander is on the working group for sirolimus

ANZPNA website:
Gad Kainer was thanked for his work on setting up the website


GK reports that the website is under-utilised at present. More content is needed, eg., protocols


Address:  www.anzpna.com.



    Username: surname



    Password : email address

Cochrane Report:

Jonathan Craig has indicated that funding for the Cochrane collaboration is becoming an issue with no pharmaceutical sponsorship being allowed.  He encourages advanced trainees in paediatric nephrology to undertake a systematic review.  Support for this is available.

Publications:

Charlie Cromptom reported that “Nephrology” is scheduled to publish the Growth Hormone paper

Jonathan Craig was congratulated on the recent publication of children with ESRD in the New England Journal of Medicine

Studies:  Aranesp study  

Steve McTaggart reported that Melbourne, Adelaide is still awaiting TGA approval

Brisbane has recruited 4 patients, Sydney Children’s and Perth still awaiting ethics approval and Westmead has recruited 4 patients 

John Burke suggested there is a need for more meetings with study collaborators

Other business:  David McCredie informed the membership the Dr Allison Eddy 
actually visited Melbourne as the 6th. Florence May McCredie Visiting 

Lecturer, and gave a number of talks related to pathological mechanisms in 

renal disease, followed by a symposium on Mechanisms of Progression of 

Renal Disease on Wednesday 8 Sep. to which all members were invited. 

Interesting presentations were made by a number of workers from Monash 

Medical Centre, Royal Melbourne Hospital, and the Northern Hospital, with 

substantial contributions from Allison. Details of the symposium are 

available on request. 
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